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 The station went off the air on September 1 as a result of Hurricane Harvey.  
The hurricane flooded out the station’s transmitter site, and the licensee is unable 
to get in to see how bad the damage is.  The station will be required to be off the 
air until the licensee is able to get in and replace whatever was damaged. 


